
Student Notices 
Thursday, December 14, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade 12 students, please see your Counsellor this week to pick up your Transcript Verification Report (TVR). Thank 
you! 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention all swim team athletes! If you ordered a swim team hoodie, is has now arrived. Please see Ms. Corea in 
room 202 to pick up your hoodie! 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
There are valuable lost items in the Lost and Found bin waiting to be claimed. Come to the William’s lounge to check 
out the items and see if any of those belongs to you! The Lost and Found table is set up outside of the Shark Tank 
every day until next Thursday. Any unclaimed items will be donated to local charity at the end of next week. 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
A reminder that the Artona photo orders and the Go cards from the second photo retake are available for pick up in 
the main office. 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 


